
WELCOME 
BACK!
Transportation will resume for all UCDSB schools in the
Eastern Ontario Health Unit (EOHU), as schools return to
in-person learning on Tuesday, February 2, 2021.

CDSBEO schools will reopen to K - 8 students on
Tuesday, February 2, 2021 and transportation will
resume.  Classes and transportation will resume for
CDSBEO students in Grades 9 - 12 and in Secondary
Special Education Programs on Wednesday, February 3,
2021.

The EOHU includes schools in the Stormont, Dundas &
Glengarry (SDG), Prescott-Russell and Cornwall areas.

Important Notes:
 

There will be no
transportation provided on
Monday, February 1, 2021

due to PA Days at both
CDSBEO and UCDSB.

 
Please watch for detailed

messaging from your
school/board as relates to

school reopening.
 
 
 
 
 
 

A reminder that
masks are now
required for all

students in grades
1 through 12 at
school and on

school
transportation.


